
 

Guyana Forestry Commission 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Third Summary of Information Report for Guyana on REDD+ 

Safeguards 

The Guyana Forestry Commission (GFC) is pleased to release the Third 

Summary of Information Report for Guyana on REDD+ Safeguards for 

submission to the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate 

Change (UNFCCC). This report covers the period 1 January, 2023 to 31 

December 2023. 

This report is being submitted in accordance with the decision established 

in the UNFCCC regarding policy approaches and positive incentives on 

issues relating to reducing emissions from deforestation and forest 

degradation, and the role of conservation, sustainable management of 

forests and enhancement of forest carbon stocks (REDD+). 

The Report is available at: 

http://www.forestry.gov.gy/ under the tab: REDD+ 

Feedback is invited from interested stakeholders over the period 10th April, 

2024 to 30th April, 2024.  

All feedback should be sent to: guyanaartregistry@forestry.gov.gy 

 

Thank you. 

Edward Goberdhan 

Guyana Forestry Commission 
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